
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               24th  March 2023 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Respect’ 

 
‘Accept and respect…we are all different’ 

 
 

Parents Evening  
 

Your child’s class teacher  will be available on 
Tuesday and Wednesday 28/29 March 
between 3:30 and 5:30pm. We are using an 
appointment system. The time given for each 
appointment will be 10 minutes. Letters have 
gone home with a reply slip for you to return 
with your preferred date and time slot. 
Appointments will be given on a first come 
first served basis. 
 
 
 

Y1 Local Walk 
 

Y1 enjoyed their walk on Monday around the 
local area. They were looking at buildings such 
as churches, houses and shops. This enhanced 
their learning of their topic ‘Street 
Detectives’. 
 

 
 
 

Easter Bingo 
 
Thank you to everyone who donated eggs and 
to everyone  who came to our Easter Bingo – 
you all helped in raising much needed funds 
for our school…it was a fantastic success! 
We raised an amazing total of:  
 

£470 
 

 

1D Class Assembly 
 

Well done to 1D for their fabulous PSHE 
assembly all about ‘respect’ – we thought they 
were amazing, we hope you did too! 
 
 

Y2 Swimming 
 

Tuesday was the last swimming session for 
Y2. The children enjoyed their lessons and 
they all gained confidence in the water. 
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07871782263   - School Mobile 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  Miss McGowan       90% 
Daffodils Mrs. Mullock          98%              
                    Mrs Gordon 
Poppies Miss Kervin           97% 
Tulips  Mrs. Davin           95% 
Snowdrops Miss Haynes           94% 
Sunflowers Mrs. White           94% 
 
2 classes in green this week – well 
done to Daffodils and Poppies  for 
great attendance! 

 
Overall Attendance 

 
95% 

 
 

Our attendance motto is: 
 

In school, on time, every day! 
Dojos are given to every child in 
school before registers close. 

 
School begins at 8.50 a.m. 

 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
 

 8.00 – 8.50AM 
(doors close 8.15am) 

 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE 
 

3.00-5.30PM 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

 
28 Mar   Parents Evening  
29 Mar   Parents Evening  
31 Mar   RG Biscuit Day 
31 Mar   Break up for Easter 1.15pm 
 

 


